

BOARD OF EDUCATION

Shannon Acor Rick B. Ainge Kristen Betts Christine Riley Lisa Rowley John S. Taylor Shauna Warnick

SUPERINTENDENT

Richard C. Nielsen

BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR

Michael Harrison

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING CONSIDERATION OF SCHOOL BOUNDRY REALIGNMENTS FOR CERTAIN SANTAQUIN AREA ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS

The Board of Education of Nebo School District (the "Board") hereby gives notice of a public hearing regarding consideration of boundary realignments of certain elementary schools located in the Santaquin area. The specific school boundaries under review are contained within the Santaquin Elementary School catchment area, however, changes in this catchment area may affect the boundaries of surrounding elementary schools. Further information, including scheduled meetings, proposals for boundary adjustments, and opportunities for public input can be found on Nebo School District's website at www.nebo.edu/boundaryadjustments.

The public hearing will be held on Wednesday, February 7, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at the Nebo School District Offices, 350 South Main, Spanish Fork, Utah, 84660. Individuals who wish to address the Board on this subject during this public hearing may do so by emailing Raquel Baum at raquel.baum@nebo.edu. Please provide your name, city of residence, and list the subject matter as "Elementary School Boundaries." Individuals may also sign-up to address the Board at the public hearing by listing their name, city of residence, and subject matter on the sign-up sheet provided. Comments are limited to three minutes for each individual.

Dated: December 22, 2023